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Davis, Ben 

From: Kassebaum, John (PIRSA) [John.Kassebaum@sa.gov.au] 

Sent: Tuesday. 15 June 201 0 2:47 PM 

To: Davis, Ben 

Subject: Agsafe - Submission on interim authorisation 

Importance: High 

Ben. 

Agsafe have been very successful in significantly improving pesticide and veterinary medicine 
storage and transport in the rural merchandise sector, 
The authorisation - threat of sanction has been critical to that success, noting that it has not been 
necessary to issue any in the last 3 years, 
Granting an interim authorisation is supported. 

A more detailed submission on the authorisation will be provided by 21 June 2010 deadline. 

Regards 

John Kassebaum 
Manager Rural Chemicals Policy, Biosecurity 
Primary Industries and Resources SA 
33 Flemington Street, Glenside SA 5065 
Tel 08 8207 7962 
Fax 08 8207 7852 
Mob 0401 145 998 
john.kassebaum.@sa.gov.au 
www.pir.sa.~ov.auiruralchem 

NB Changes to location and contact phone and fax numbers. 


